
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

10 January 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Firstly, may I wish you all a happy new year. I very much hope you have had time, over the festive period, 
to relax and enjoy time with family and friends.  
 
As many of you are aware, I have worked as an Executive Leader role for the last four years supporting 
other schools in the Red Kite Learning Trust, whilst balancing my commitments to Temple Moor.  
 
Following discussions with the CEO, Trustees and Governors, I have been asked to support Crawshaw 
Academy, Pudsey, four days a week until July 2024.  This is a secondment for two school terms, working 
there Monday to Thursday.  To support their school improvement priorities.  I will then return to Temple 
Moor on Fridays. 
 
This means that the day to day running of Temple Moor will now pass to Mr Beecroft and Mr Hudson, who 
will be taking on the temporary roles of Co-Principals.  I will of course support them both, when I am back 
in the school on Fridays, but they will effectively be the lead for the school over the next few months.  
Therefore, any correspondence or queries than might normally come to me, should now go to them.  For 
clarity, any contact regarding pastoral matters should go to Mr Beecroft, whilst any contact regarding 
teaching and learning and curriculum should go to Mr Hudson in the first instance.  
   
This arrangement begins on Monday 15 January, therefore if you have any questions or wish to know more 
about how this will work over the coming weeks, please contact me before the end of this week and I will 
be happy to speak with you. 
 
In the meantime, I would call upon you to support both Mr Beecroft and Mr Hudson as you have done me.  
I know they will do a great job. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Matthew West 
Principal 

 
 



 
 
 


